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Nexen
lays'off
120 more
in Canada
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CALGARY Another 12O em-
ployees have been laid off
by Nexen Energy ULC a
Calgary-based subsidiary of
Chinese state-owned entity
cNoocLtd.

"Given the current eco-
nomic reality, we have
made the diffrcult decision
to reduce our worldorce,"
Nexen spokeswoman
Brittney Price said in an
email.

"These changes impact
approximately l2O Cana-
dian employees. We take
these decisions seriously,
and all impacted employees
have been treated fairly and
with respect."

She didn't say where the
affected employees have
been working. A year agq
the company laid off 3oo
people at its headquarters
in Calgary 4O from Fort Mc-
Murray and in the United
States, and 60 intheUnited
Kingdom.

In a strategy announce-
ment Jan. 19, Beijing-based
CNOOC announced it
would focus on cutting costs
in 2016 to deal with low
commodity prices around
theworld.

"Faced with an increas-
ingly complicated operat-
ing environment in 20J6,
the company will fully uti-
lize market mechanisms
and combine innov4tions
in technology and man-
agement in orderto reduce
costs and enhance effi-
ciency," chief executive Li
Fanrong said in a news re-
lease.

"In addition, the company
will ensure an appropriate
balance between short-
term returns and long-term
growth to promote a steadY
and healthy development."

CNOOC said its produc-
tion target for 2016 was set
at 47O million to 485 mil-
lion barrels of oil equiva-
lent, down from 495 million
realized last year. It stated
about two-thirds would be
produced in China.
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